
	

Minutes of 
SDAD Email Voting 

September 15, 2019 
 

The	email	voting	took	place	on	September	15,	2019	with	the	following	Board	
members:	President	Kevin	Barber;	Vice	President	Teresa	Nold;	Treasurer	Sonny	
Rasmussen;	Secretary	Patty	Kuglitsch;	At-large	members:	Angela	Ellman,	David	
Dahle,	Steve	Janecek,	Mark	Johnson	and	Tim	Nold.		
	
Steve	Janecek	(Tim	Nold)	moved	to	have	NFL	game	every	Sunday	at	the	Simpson	
Building.		Patty	Kuglitsch	and	Mark	Johnson	abstained	from	discussion	and	vote.			
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